
)4EMORANDUM  

May 17, 1968 

TO: 	JIM GARRISON, District Attorney 

FROM: 	WILLIAM BOXLEY 

RE: 	NSRP 
* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 

DR-1 states that during efforts to make contact 

with members of the NATIONAL STATES RIGHTS PARTY source was 

advised that the "true head" of the NSRP was a certain 

RETIRED ADMIRAL JOHN CROMMELIN, described as a man in his 

70's, and resident of Wetumka, Alabama. CROMMELIN'S name 

has appeared, but not designated as head of NSRP, in THE 

THUNDERBOLT publication recently. 
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